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To: Robert G. Rivera, Chairman 
               Cindy Fields, Commissioner 
               Mark A. Franz, Commissioner 
               Erik C. Saenz, Commissioner 
               Jamey Steen, Commissioner 
  
From: Kelly Stuckey, Controller  
 
Date: June 9, 2023 
 
Re: Transfers to the State  
 
The following documents are provided for your information: 
 
I. Transfers to the Foundation School Fund, Texas Veterans Commission, and the allocation 

of unclaimed prizes for fiscal year 2023 transferred as of April 30, 2023. 
 
Transfers to the State 
In fiscal year 2023, total accrued revenue transfers to the State for the eight-month period ending 
April 30, 2023, amounted to $1.39 billion. Of the total amount transferred to the State from sales, 
$1.33 billion was transferred to the Foundation School Fund and $18.5 million was transferred to the 
Texas Veterans Commission and the remaining $49.0 million transferred from unclaimed prizes. The 
amount transferred to the Foundation School Fund from sales represents a 12.1% increase, or $142.6 
million, over the total amount transferred in fiscal year 2022. To date, cumulative accrued revenue 
transfers to the Foundation School Fund are $31.0 billion and cumulative revenue transfer to the 
State are $37.0 billion. 
 
Please feel free to contact me at 512-344-5426 if you need additional information or have any 
questions. 
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